
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: November 12-2021

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: Quarterly Service Performance Review - First Quarter FY 2022

Attached is the "Quarterly Service Performance Review - First Quarter FY 2022" presentation
that will be presented at the November 18,2021meeting as an information item.

If you have any questions about the document, please contact Shane Edwards, Assistant General
Manager, Operations at (510) 464-7393.

cc: Board Appointed Officers
Executive Staff


